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The 2024 Martha Taylor Sarno
Advocacy Award

“Ask the Expert” Webinar

Thursday December 12th at 7pm Eastern Time

Join us as we announce the recipient of this annual award which
recognizes an individual who best represents the NAA’s mission of

promoting public awareness and understanding of aphasia. 


